
DS-035-21 PM Mattamy Brownridge

Subject: Website Delegation Request - Bianca Agyakwa-Bempong - 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been 

submitted at Monday May 10th 2021 10:41 PM with reference number 2021-
05-10-224.

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/14f4ee34-d03b-47d0-
884c-78afae94a5ca 

Application Information 

• First Name:
Bianca

• Last Name
Agyakwa-Bempong

• Email Address:

• Phone number:

• Street Address:

• Town
Milton

• Postal Code:

• Are you representing a group?
No

• Council Meeting Date
5/31/2021

• Please indicate how you intend to interact with the online 
Council Meeting
Both audio and video

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/14f4ee34-d03b-47d0-884c-78afae94a5ca
https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/14f4ee34-d03b-47d0-884c-78afae94a5ca
mailto:bianca.agybemp@yahoo.com


Mature Neighbourhoods 

 Please describe the issue you intend to present:  
Concerns regarding the application to build more residential houses. 

My recommendation is to create safe green spaces for the existing 
residences as the other parks and green spaces are significant walking 
distances away.  

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:  
Reject the application for 12 single detached dwellings and replace 

them with green space that has a park & playground, Approve the 2 
environmental buffer blocks and extension of Whitlock Avenue.  

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to 
the staff recommendation:  

I support the recommendation from staff to proceed with a community 
connecting bridge however I am concerned about the lack of green 

space and play areas for the existing residences. The health benefits of 
having a safe community with access to green space are 

insurmountable. Currently, the closest green space/park is the Milton 
Community Park (over 2km walk) which is forcing this community to 

walk significant distances to access safe green spaces. The alternative 
is Raspberry Terrance Park which again is almost 1 km away. There 

are many young families and children living in this neighbourhood that 

would benefit from having a safe space to exercise, enjoy nature and 
facilitate community belonging/inclusion. In addition, green space is 

fantastic for the environment and is one small but significant step 
towards combating climate change. I humbly ask for the council to 

reject the application for 12 additional private residential dwellings and 
design a community park using the existing space.  

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on 

the Town of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

  

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond] 
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